
CITY OF MONTCLAIR 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
REEDER HERITAGE 

FOUNDATION BOARD 

The regular meeting of the George C. and Hazel H. 
Reeder Heritage Foundation Board on Thursday, 

September 8, 2022 has been postponed due to the 
excessive heat. 

The meeting is rescheduled to be held on Thursday, 
September 15, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. at the Hurst Property 

located at 5326 San Bernardino Street, Montclair, 
California or may be relocated to the Theater Room 

located at 9955 Fremont Avenue, Montclair, California 
due to the excessive heat. 

For more information about Reeder Heritage Foundation Board meetings, please visit: 

https://www.cityofmontclair.org/reeder-heritage-foundation/


